
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

rabmcniel
"rabmcniel"
Sirwaitis, Sherri; "taossey"; "rabmcniel" additional information 
RE: Request for hearing to be moved Thursday, September 16, 
2021 5:24:06 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Sherri,
This is the Case information that I was referring to in my earlier email.

Thank You,
Rachel McNiel

CASE:  C14-2021-0091 (The  Rhett)   DISTRICT: 1 ZONING FROM:  LR-CO   TO: GR-MU 
ADDRESS:  1000  East  Yager  Lane SITE AREA:  2.68  acres (116,740 sq.  ft.) PROPERTY 
OWNER:  Zydeco Development  Corporation           AGENT:  Thrower  Design, LLC  (A.  Ron 
Thrower) CASE MANAGER:  Sherri Sirwaitis  (512-974-3057,  sherri.sirwaitis@austintexas.gov)

-----------------------------------------

From: rabmcniel
To: "Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov", "taossey", "rabmcniel" 
Cc: 
Sent: Thursday September 16 2021 5:17:40PM
Subject: Request for hearing to be moved
Sherri,
Westview Canyon HOA is requesting that the hearing concerning Case SP-2021-0264C, 
which is scheduled for September 21, be rescheduled for a later date.
We are requesting an October date; however, not Tuesday October 5. Tuesday October 5 is 
National Neighborhood Night Out and our HOA is holding an outdoor event for the 
neighborhood. We require additional time to meet with the developer as the neighboring HOA. 

We have also updated our City Registration and we are requesting that all notifications be sent 
to:

Westview Canyon HOA 
c/o Rachel McNiel, president
12305 Zeller Lane
Austin, Tx. 78753

Thank you,
Rachel McNiel

512-913-1382
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CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.




